Bel. el enfoy e differvmce.

LASS

Chevrolet

Sugar Land

June 4, 2014

Via E-Mail Cheryl.krejci@fortbendcountytx.gov

Ms Cheryl Krejci
Senior Buyer
Fort Bend County

RE: Fort Bend County Bid 14-005 Term Contract Renewal for General Motors
Repair Parts

Dear Ms Krejci,

Classic Chevrolet Sugar Land would like to thank you for your business
throughout this past year. It has been a pleasure working with everyone in the
Fort Bend County Purchasing Department.

Please consider this letter a formal request to continue this relationship with Fort
Bend County through September 30, 2015. Classic Chevrolet Sugar Land
agrees to extend the terms and rates from the existing contract. The new
contract term will be October 1%, 2014 thru September 30, 2015.

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Ulises Z. Duran
Controller

www.classicchevysugariand.com
13115 Southwest Freeway * Sugar Land, TX 77478 * (281) 491-9000



